
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      August 23, 2000 
 
 
Ms. Betty Smith 
181 East 2nd Street 
Fond du Lac, WI  54935 
 
Dear Ms. Smith: 
 
 Thank you for your letter.  I have reviewed the letter, and I forwarding the letter 
to The Department of Health.  A representative from this department will be contacting 
you regarding your request. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 


